STAFF REPORT

DATE: February 2, 2017
RE: Administrative Hearing, 813 Baptist Lane

A complaint was received November 3, 2016 regarding trees being removed from
the property. An inspection by code indicate that only shrubs and groundcover
were being removed at that time. An inspection November 8, 2016, documented
that a Spanish lime tree had recently been removed.

History: In 2014 the tree was first observed growing in the back of the house. A
representative of the owner had discussed removing the tree. They were
informed that an application needed to be submitted for processing in front of
the Tree Commission. At the time the tree measured 7.9” diameter.
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